
Rooted in Gospel Values, St Cecilia’s Catholic School Community 

 lives together, learns together, loves together. 

 

 

 

   
 
 

 
 

Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in becoming our school’s next Head Teacher.  

The successful applicant will lead a school that has – in one form or another – been 
part of its local community for more than 100 years. 

 
Following substantial recent investment in the school fabric, and after the smooth 

and successful amalgamation of its predecessor infant and junior schools in 2024, St. 
Cecilia’s Catholic Primary School is now ready to write the next chapter in its history. 

The new Head will inherit a school with some amazing children and a caring and 
highly-motivated staff. The successful candidate will also be able to rely on the 

support of a committed and experienced governing body. 
 

Please visit us to experience St. Cecilia's ethos, to meet our children and staff and to 
experience the inspiring nature of our wonderful school, where you will be most 

welcome.  
 

Please contact Ms Kirsty Reilly, School Business Manager, to arrange a visit.  
 
We look forward to considering your application. 

 
With best wishes, 

 
 

James Kilburn & Liam Fogarty 
Co-chairs, Governing Body, St. Cecilia’s Catholic Primary School  

 

St Cecilia’s Catholic Primary School 
Green Lane, Tuebrook, Liverpool L13 7EA 

www.stceciliascatholicprimaryschool.co.uk  

sbm@sccp.liverpool.sch.uk | 0151 228 1760 
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